
To
Professor Zsolt Gulacsi,
University of Debrecen
Department of Theoretical Physics
4010 Debrecen, Egyetem ter 1, P.O.Box.5, Hungary

Dear Professor Zsolt Gulacsi,

On behalf of the local organizing/Scientific Advisory committee, we wish to
extend an invitation to you for attending the forthcoming “International
Conference on Recent Advances in Mathematics” (ICRAM 2014) to be
held during 20th - 23rd January 2014 at the Department of Mathematics,
Rashtra Sant Tukadoji Maharaj Nagpur University, Nagpur.

You will be delivering an invited talk entitled “Exact results for
non-integrable quantum mechanical many-body systems via positive
semidefinite operators” during the conference, the exact schedule of which
will be informed to you soon.

You are being provided with free  accommodation at the Rashtra Sant
Tukadoji Maharaj Nagpur University, Nagpur guest house during the
conference.

Sincerely your’s

Yours Truly,

(Dr K.C.Deshmukh)     (Dr G S Khadekar)
Chairman, ICRAM 2014                                 Convener, ICRAM 2014
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